Week of October 21, 2024

@ Advisor Newsletter
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Announcement

Hello Advisors,

| want to extend my heartfelt gratitude to everyone who has registered for Advocacy
Academy! We're thrilled to come together as a community to learn from one
another and amplify our voices in advocacy. Your participation is invaluable, and I'm
eager to see the positive impact we'll create together.

If you haven't registered yet, please do so soon—spots are filling up fast, and
you won't want to miss out! Register here.

Friday, November 22, 2024
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Additionally, please encourage your students to participate in our Voter
Registration webinar on October 23 at 11:00 AM. This is a great opportunity to
help drive student turnout at the ballot box. You can find the registration link here.

Upcoming Events:

Join us for the SRE Webinar on October 24 at 12:30 PM. This engaging
session will explore the Student Representation Fee, providing key insights
and answering your questions.

Furthermore, mark your calendars for March in March on March 4, 2025, and
the General Assembly from April 4-6. More details coming soon—stay tuned!



https://ssccc.org/get-involved/events/2024-new/registration.html
https://forms.gle/6iZ7DFT7zBgtfDgg6
https://forms.gle/6iZ7DFT7zBgtfDgg6
https://forms.gle/6iZ7DFT7zBgtfDgg6
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScMYKeYQZffmvALBsFEOT6XReC3RH2Q05TdOn-P1w9bKF451g/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScMYKeYQZffmvALBsFEOT6XReC3RH2Q05TdOn-P1w9bKF451g/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScMYKeYQZffmvALBsFEOT6XReC3RH2Q05TdOn-P1w9bKF451g/viewform

Quarterly/Meetings

To strengthen our community and promote meaningful discussions about
important campus updates, SSCCC is excited to host quarterly meetings. We
believe these gatherings will provide valuable opportunities for collaboration and
support.

We invite you to complete this brief survey to help us shape the agenda and
ensure the meetings are as beneficial as possible. Our first meeting is scheduled
for November 12 at 2:30 PM. Please fill out the survey to receive your calendar
invite. We look forward to seeing everyone there!

Delegate Verification

A friendly reminder to please identify your college’s delegate and alternate delegate. If

you haven't done so yet, we encourage you to prioritize this task to ensure your college
is adequately represented. Please remember to check your bylaws, as the president of
your Student Body Association may be designated as the official delegate.

Once you've identified your delegates, please complete the Delegate Verification
Form. Our interns have sent out an email to gather the necessary information, so if you
haven't responded yet, kindly check your inbox and reply at your earliest convenience.

Special Shout Out Follow us!

A big shout-out to Regions Il, V, and VI
for leading the charge in the Ballot
Bowl Competition for California
Community Colleges! Currently,
Bakersfield College is in the lead with
227 students registered to vote,
followed closely by Fullerton College
with 205, and Sierra College in third
place with 176.

Let's build collective power
together!

Keep up the fantastic work! For more
details, visit: California Ballot Bowl.



https://www.facebook.com/StudentSenateCCC
https://www.instagram.com/ssccc_official/
https://x.com/SSCCC_OFFICIAL
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/
https://www.tiktok.com/@ssccc_official
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfZbIqX53O_44CO3hqMdK0yD-bxkUVOPzSvtlkbg2Hpo0xQOA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfZbIqX53O_44CO3hqMdK0yD-bxkUVOPzSvtlkbg2Hpo0xQOA/viewform
https://caballotbowl.sos.ca.gov/
https://forms.gle/VKyhvPKxc1mXoR4r7

